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April 26, 2023 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 
Re:   Renfrew Hydro Inc. (“Renfrew Hydro”) Electricity Licence ED - 2002-0577, 2024 Cost of  
         Service Rate Application (EB – 2023-0049) Delay in Filing  
 

Renfrew Hydro Inc. has been diligently working and preparing to file a rebasing application for 
distribution rates effective January 1, 2024. Unfortunately, Renfrew Hydro is unable to meet our 
scheduled filing date of April 28, 2023. Several recent challenges including the resignation of an 
employee, an ice storm, and the implementation of the new ultra low electricity rates have 
taken priority for our limited number of staff.   
 
Renfrew Hydro is confident that it will be able to file its cost of service rate application with the 
OEB on or before May 26, 2023. Despite this application filing delay, Renfrew Hydro remains 
hopeful that our application can still be processed in time for rebased rates to be effective and 
implemented for January 1, 2024. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions with the foregoing. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

D. Lance Jefferies, MBA, C.Tech 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
 
cc:  Margaret Defazio 


